Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

June-2022

Dear CBS Families,



I am very happy to be sending out the last newsletter for the month of June 2022. I am happy because as I reflect on this past year, I see that we have seen so much success. It started when we returned to campus and got to see our students again. We were all very excited and we know parents and students were as well. It was challenging at first as we had a lot of Covid protocols to follow but we persevered and adapted along the way and then some of the protocols ended and we were allowed to return to normal. The staff and students enjoyed every part of our opening up along the way and we felt gratitude for the simple things like playing on the field and using the playground again.



June 2nd SK Graduation

Looking back on the year the highlights for me have been how our teachers and support staff worked tirelessly to support students in their learning through continued hybrid learning on-line and additional support for students through after school support programs. We celebrated our school's 15th years of excellence anniversary, commemorated through the creation of our very popular CBS cookbook "Bon Appetite! (add rest of title here)". It was also our year to renew our accreditation as a private international school through the Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools. Staff, parents, and students were involved in meeting with the accrediting team to provide our self-study reports and share information requested by the team. This is what the MSA team had to say about our school:

June 9th Last day for students "We learned that there is valuable support at every level and that Everyone contributes to building a close-knit community. We are particularly impressed by the degree of support and love for the school that your students a parents expressed."



Middle States Accreditation



June 15th
Report cards
go home

My final highlight is the support and appreciation from all our parents this year. This appreciation and the love that we feel from our students is what has motivated us all to work even harder towards a successful year. June 9th is the last day of school for our elementary students. We will be celebrating our year with a Summer Fun Day for our students. The last day will be a day of celebration and fun with sports activities, mural painting, games, water balloons, ice cream and popcorn and much

المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Cookbook by CBS Staff

I wish you all a joyful summer holiday with family and friends!

more. More information will be sent home soon.

All the best,

Sincerely, Dr. Mary Kelly Elementary Principal



Sincerely
Dr. Mary Kelly
Elementary School Principal

الفعاليات القادمة

1 يونيو

CBS KUWAIT 15 YEARS

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

يونيو 2022

أعزائي عائلات المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

يسرني كثيرا أن أرسل آخر رسالة إخبارية لشهر يونيو 2022. أنا سعيدة لأنني عندما أفكر في العام الماضي، أرى أننا شهدنا الكثير من النجاح. بدأ الأمر عندما عدنا إلى الحرم المدرسي وشاهدنا طلابنا مرة أخرى. كنا جميعًا متحمسون للغاية ونعلم أن أولياء الأمور والطلاب كانوا كذلك. كان الأمر صعبًا في البداية حيث كان لدينا الكثير من بروتوكولات كوفيد-19 التي يجب اتباعها ولكننا ثابرنا وتكيفنا على طول الطريق ثم انتهت بعض البروتوكولات وسمح لنا بالعودة إلى الوضع الطبيعي. استمتع الموظفون والطلاب بكل جزء من انفتاحنا على طول الطريق وشعرنا بالامتنان للأشياء البسيطة مثل اللعب في الملعب واستخدام أرضية الملعب مرة أخرى.

و يونيو التقييمات النهائية We Will

2 يونيو تخرج ثانية روضة

9 يونيو آخر يوم للطلاب إذا نظرنا إلى الوراء في العام، كانت النقاط البارزة بالنسبة لي هي كيفية عمل معلمينا وموظفي الدعم بلا كلل لدعم الطلاب في تعلمهم من خلال التعلم الهجين المستمر عبر الإنترنت والدعم الإضافي للطلاب من خلال برامج الدعم بعد المدرسة. احتفلنا بالذكرى السنوية الخامسة عشرة للتميز في مدرستنا، والتي تم الاحتفال بها من خلال إنشاء كتاب المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة للطبخ الشهير جدًا "بالهناء والشفاء". لقد شهد عامنا أيضاً تجديد اعتمادنا كمدرسة دولية خاصة من خلال رابطة الولايات الوسطى للكليات والمدارس. شارك الموظفون وأولياء الأمور والطلاب في الاجتماع مع فريق الاعتماد لتقديم تقارير الدراسة الذاتية الخاصة بنا ومشاركة المعلومات التي يطلبها الفريق. هذا ما قاله فريق رابطة الولايات الوسطى للكليات و المدارس عن مدرستنا:

"لقد تعلمنا أن هناك دعمًا قيمًا على كل المستويات وأن الجميع يساهم في بناء مجتمع متماسك. لقد أُعجبنا بشكل خاص بدرجة الدعم والحب المدرسة التي عبر عنها أولياء أمور الطلاب".



Middle States Accreditation



15 يونيو إرسال شهادات الدرجات إلى المنازل



Cookbook by CBS Staff آخر ما تلقيته هو الدعم والتقدير من جميع أولياء الأمور هذا العام. هذا التقدير والحب الذي نشعر به من طلابنا هو ما حفزنا جميعًا على العمل بجدية أكبر نحو عام ناجح. 9 يونيو هو آخر يوم دراسي لطلابنا في المرحلة الابتدائية. سنحتفل بعامنا بيوم مرح صيفي لطلابنا. سيكون اليوم الأخير يوم احتفال ومرح مع الأنشطة الرياضية، واللوحات الجدارية، والألعاب، والبالونات المائية، والأيس كريم والبوب كورن وأكثر من ذلك بكثير. سيتم إرسال مزيد من المعلومات إلى المنزل قريبًا.

أتمنى لكم جميعًا عطلة صيفية ممتعة مع العائلة والأصدقاء!

أتمنى لكم كل خير،

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الإحترام، د. ماري كيلي مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية



مع أطيب التمنيات، الدكتورة / ماري كيلي مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية